
GEORGE-LITTLE ROCK COMMUNITY SCHOOL 

BOARD OF EDUCATION MINUTES 

 

The George-Little Rock Board of Education met in special session on Monday, March 19, 2018 at 9:00 

am with the reciting of the Pledge of Allegiance.  Board members present were Curt Fiedler with Doug 

Krull, Todd Klein, Wade Netten, and Krisi Landis joining by phone.  Also in attendance were 

Superintendent John Eyerly, Board Secretary Cathy Bonestroo, and Principal Kevin Range.  A quorum 

was established.  Citizens were invited to address the board with no discussion brought forward.   

A motion to approve the agenda was made by Fiedler, seconded by Landis, and carried 5-0. 

A motion to approve the publication of the proposed 2018-19 budget was made by Netten, seconded by 

Klein, and carried 5-0. 

A motion to approve the 8th grade Omaha field trip request was made by Netten, seconded by Landis, and 

carried 5-0. 

A motion to adjourn at 9:15 am was made by Fiedler, seconded by Netten, and carried 5-0. 

 


